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Friday 29th November 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Hope this letter finds you all well, and enjoying the run-up to Christmas. 

I am writing to update you on a few important staffing changes for January. 

Firstly, I am really pleased to let you know that Mrs. Bradley completed her treatment of 

radiotherapy and chemotherapy this week and will now be taking time to recover and recuperate 

after a number of weeks of intense treatment. I’m sure you will join with me in wishing her a 

smooth and fast recovery. 

I would like to thank Mrs Devenport, who has done a fantastic job at Acting Head over the last 

term. We are very grateful for her stepping into a difficult and demanding role at short notice, 

and doing such an outstanding, thorough job. Mrs. Devenport would like to return to the 

classroom, so from January she will return to teaching in Oak Class. 

I would also like to thank Mrs. Mather for her hard work during this term whilst covering in Oak 

class. 

Mrs Bagnall, from Springfields First School, will be joining us as Acting Head on a temporary, 

part-time basis from January. She is a very experienced headteacher and I hope you’ll join me in 

making her feel welcome, and a part of the All Saints family. Further information will be sent 

out in due course, outlining the days and times that Mrs. Bagnall will be in school. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me at ehall@allsaints-

standon.staffs.sch.uk. 

Kind regards 

Emillie Hall 

Chair of Governors 
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